





The COVID-19 vaccine rollout: Tell us your thoughts and experiences

Last week we reached out to seek your thoughts and experiences around the COVID-19 vaccine rollout.

Thank you to all those who have already taken the survey – the response has been massive so far.

It is important that your union hears from as many members as possible, our voices are louder together.

If you haven't filled it out yet, please take a couple of minutes to tell us your experience:

www.surveymonkey.com/r/covidvaccinesurveyjune2021

The survey closes at 5pm TODAY, Tuesday 6 July.





